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March 3, 2021

Food for Thought
“Never let the fear of striking out keep you from playing the game.”
– Babe Ruth

Superintendent’s Corner
The month of March is finally here, and we know that warm tempera-
tures and longer days are just around the corner.  Springtime energy is 
starting to increase and we are working to juxtapose increased activity 
with safety and long-term preparation.  Our goal is to remain thought-
ful and balance the genuine desire for normalcy with recognition of our 
community’s stubbornly high infection rate.  Fortunately, our Wildcat 
family is avoiding much of the infighting that is dividing school districts 
throughout the region, and we continue to work through this pandemic 
in a cooperative manner.  As we have said in many recent calls, there is 
a light at the end of the tunnel and brighter days are ahead if we remain 
focused and united in the effort.

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
Principal Murphy has fantastic news to share with regards to this school 
year’s Walt Whitman High School’s Principal’s List, which requires a 95% 
or higher grade in all subjects. Despite the challenges of the pandemic, 
this year’s senior class has 162 students eligible for the Principal’s List. 
These senior Wildcats have certainly demonstrated tremendous resil-
iency and a steadfast commitment to their academic achievement. Con-
gratulations to these students and their families. This is also a credit to 
the amazing work performed by the entire Whitman leadership, instruc-
tional, and support team, as over the past six years, this number has 
increased by nearly 100 students.  One of the many wonderful aspects 
about the field of education is how interconnected everything is. Senior 
year is a culmination of 13 years of hard work. To that end, this is truly 
a celebration for every teacher, staff member and administrator in the 
district who has had to opportunity to work with our students.
 
News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
As we work through the 2021-2022 budget development process, please 
be reminded that any and all materials, ranging from the property tax 
report card to various public presentations can be found on the district 
website at shufsd.org. Simply log onto the website and find the Board of 
Education tab to the right of the second header on the page. Please also 
feel free to reach out to any of our district office administrators, should 
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you have questions regarding some or all of the material that you find 
online.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
Our Student Services Department remains keenly aware of the social 
emotional ramifications of our current COVID world and wants very 
much to assist our students and staff as they navigate this unprecedent-
ed road. To this end, we remind our families that each of our schools are 
staffed with a Social Worker, Psychologist, and a Behavior Specialist 
who stand ready to help. We encourage our families to reach out to 
the support team, as well as teachers or administrators, if we can be of 
assistance. 

Below, please find the contact information for these individuals in each 
of our buildings.
 
Psychologists     Social Worker
JKAO – Dr. Matthew Krivoshey – X 3155 Ms. Ventura Trent – X 3162
OW – Dr. Christine Voll – X 3515  Mr. Roberto Toledo – X 3516
           Dr. Pamela Mitchell – X 3517
BW – Ms. Marilyn Mandaro – X 3215  Ms. Jennifer Provda – X 3216
CW – Dr. Anne Lecci – X 3315  Ms. Jessica Escalante  
     Rodriguez – X 3316
MW – Dr. Kristine Duffy – X 3415  Ms. Jacqueline Carroll – X 3416
SW – Dr. John Ochoa – X 3624  Mr. Shaka Williams – X 3616
STIM – Dr. John Ochoa – X 3714  Mr. Richard Garcia – X 3726
             Ms. Kerrin Fitzpatrick – X 3715
WW – Jillian D’Aguanno – X 3935  Ms. Stacey Fletcher – X 3937
            Ms. Cynthia Mandel – X 3933  Mr. Mark Graciani – X 3929
            Dr. Carol Savoy – X 3934  Mr. Roberto Torres – X 3931
            Mr. Anthony Brazill – X 3932  
St. Anthony’s – Dr. Jean Burnbaum   Dr. Friend Burton
LI School for the Gifted    Mr. Roberto Torres

Behavior Specialists
Oakwood – Dr. Pamela Mitchell – X 3517
Birchwood – Daphne Callaway – X 3200
Countrywood – Tracy SircChandler – X 3300
Maplewood – Dr. Nicholas Crovello – X 3424
Silas Wood – Jennifer DeNoble – X 3615
Stimson – Jennifer DeNoble – X 3728
Walt Whitman – Anthony Brazill – X 3932

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of  
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & Recreation
Check out News 12, Monday, March 8th, as Grace Weigele receives the 
News 12 Scholar-Athlete Award. 

Good luck to all of our dedicated athletes and coaches as they begin 
(actually began) the Fall Sports Season.  We are so very proud of these 
hard working scholar athletes and their mentors, and look forward to 
following their success in the weeks to come. 
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News from School Nutrition Services

During each of our school breaks this year, the School Nutrition Pro-
gram has distributed breakfast and lunch meals for our students.  Our 
goal is to provide all families in need the opportunity to enjoy healthy 
meals during their time at home. This venture has proven to be a 
huge success.   During our recent winter recess, SHNS served over 
3,300 meals to our children.  

Our next curbside pickup will be held on March 26th, and will contain 
7 breakfast, and 7 lunch meals, for each South Huntington student 
that participates.  Pre-registration is easy.  Log online to our district 
website or call our office at 631-812-3040.

If you have any questions on this program or any other School Nutri-
tion Program procedures, please call our office or email schoolnutri-
tion@shufsd.org.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Walt Whitman High School is proud to announce some exciting 
news from Virtual Enterprise. One of the student created companies, 
LUKO, has advanced to the National round of the business plan 
competition.  This means they are top 32 in the country and will have 
the opportunity to compete in April for the highest spot. Great work 
and good luck!
 
Whitman would like to announce that for the remainder of this school 
year, our Leadership classes will host Spirit Days each month, one 
on Thursday and one on Friday, to encourage and foster school spir-
it, school pride, and a little bit of cheer.  We encourage all students 
and staff to participate in the fun.  Our next Spirit Days are this Thurs-
day and Friday, and the theme is Disney Day.  Show your school 
spirit and dress Disney.

Feeling cooped up during virtual learning? The Leadership classes 
want to help.  We know that being at home a lot can get old and 
leadership wants to help you be more productive with your free time.  
Each week leadership classes will offer a new idea for an activity you 
can participate in to make this time more interesting.  This week, try 
to:  Watch a movie that you haven’t seen in a while.
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For those seniors who did not purchase a cap and gown last year and 
will need one for Graduation 2021 - sales are now online.  Visit waltwhit-
manhsshopoakhalli.com to purchase a cap, gown and tassel for $28, or 
scan the QR code below.  Fliers will also be posted around the building.  
The site closes on April 30th, so act now!  Your cap and gown will ship to 
the high school, and you can pick it up at Graduation Rehearsal in June.  
For more information, come to the Main Office.  Order now:
 
 

 
The WWHS Interact Club is holding a fundraiser for St. Jude Children’s 
Research Hospital.  Please consider buying a shirt or hoodie to help 
support finding cures for children with cancer and other diseases. Visit 
Interact’s website to place an order or scan the QR code found on In-
teract flyers.

Athletic News
Congratulations to the Varsity Bowling team as they etched its way into 
history by qualifying for the Suffolk County Championships for the 1st 
time in perhaps over 20 years...they’re checking the record books for us.  
The team came into the tournament as an underdog, but took the fight to 
the field of teams ...climbing its way up from the 14th seed to finish 7th in 
the County.  This is a great achievement for the team.  Congratulations 
to all those involved this year....especially the seniors.  Whether you 
were in the match lineup or not, the coaches hope that you all enjoyed 
yourselves and learned along the way.  Congrats to all!
 
Congratulations to our Girls Varsity Basketball team on its 20 point vic-
tory over Ward Melville on Saturday.  The girl’s win gave them a chance 
at the County Title on Sunday vs. Longwood, but in the end fell short. 
This is the first finals appearance and back-to-back league titles in over 
20 years for the girls.  Congratulations to Seniors Dana McGowan and 
Jenna Stockfeder on all of their success on and off the court.  Fortu-
nately, the future is bright for the Wildcats, as they return 8 players from 
this year’s team.
 
Whitman would also like to congratulate the Boys Swim Team on finish-
ing 2nd in the County this season.  Great job by all!

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
We are looking for students, parents, teachers and staff to submit pho-
tos for consideration for the 20/21 Silas/Stimson Yearbook. The year-
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book includes a section for each grade (6th, 7th, and 8th), so all can and 
should upload your photos!

We are seeking photos of the following:
• Silas Wood 6th Graders & Stimson 7th Graders– any pictures from 
school events this past year (spirit days, Halloween, etc.). We will also 
accept photos taken at home from the first day of school, Halloween and 
friend pictures from gatherings outside of school (as long as all students 
in the picture are currently attending SW or SMS).
• Stimson 8th graders – any pictures listed above. We are also seeking 
pictures from last year when you were in 7th grade, as well as your 6th 
grade SW memories.
• We prefer group shots (especially for memories from prior years). We 
will consider students “selfies” and individual photos from this past year 
that are school related (please no vacations, day trips, outside sports 
teams, etc.).

Here’s how to get your photos in the yearbook!
• Go to https://images.schoolannualonline.com/416174558
• Click “Choose photos” and select the photos you wish to upload
• Each photo requires you to enter your first and last name and grade
• Enter information about the photo, so we know when and where it was 
taken. (ie: Current SW, Current SMS, SW 2019 Memories, SMS 2020 
Memories) We need this information to sort the photos to the correct 
pages.  Please start uploading your photos TODAY!

Last day to submit photos is Friday, March 26th.

We look forward to welcoming back all of our Fall Sports on March 22nd.  
If you have a child that is interested in playing soccer, football, field hock-
ey, cross country, girls’ tennis, or cheerleading, please complete all the 
information in Final Forms on the district website by following the Athlet-
ics Link.  

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
What do you expect from the month of March? The end of winter? The 
return of warm breezes? Crocuses poking their colorful heads out of the 
ground? Spending some time outdoors? For me, our staff, and our Silas 
Superstars, it is all of the above and much more.

So we greeted the soggy, foggy, sleepy-lion 
start to the month, trusting that as the weeks 
roll on, we will enjoy such wonderful spring-like 
events along with some nice, out-like-a-lamb 
springtime weather!

 Even Covid can’t stop the fight against Cancer and, same as last year, 
the St. Baldrick’s fundraiser is going to happen, better virtually than not 
at all. Thinking back, we remember with hearty St. Baldrick’s pride, that 
of all the shufsd school buildings, Silas Wood “took the prize” for the 
most donations - - we hope to meet (or beat) last year’s total of $5,827! 
The way this works, is get your haircut anywhere you want, film it, and 
upload to the website.  More details to follow; or Superstars can speak to 
Mr. Metzak in Room 202. We hope for a great turnout to support a great 
cause!
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We are very pleased and excited to present an excellent VIRTUAL Sci-
ence Fair opportunity for all Silas students which is offered in conjunction 
with the internationally-renowned Brookhaven National Lab, one of the 
jewels in Long Island’s crown of scientific facilities. All information for this 
Science Fair has been provided, for families’ review, via email, which was 
sent out on Feb. 25th.  Please note that Google forms for responses will 
be sent by Science teachers on March 4th, and MUST be returned no 
later than March 8th. We ask that you urge your child to participate in this 
superb opportunity; we look forward to working with our students on this 
exciting project. 
 
We hope that all our aspiring thespians, stage crew, costume and set 
designers will join the Google Meet using code SMSTheater this Friday, 
March 5th, from 3:15 to 3:45 pm, for information on this year’s Silas Wood/ 
Stimson Middle School musical production of HIGH SCHOOL MUSICAL!
 
Today (Wednesday) and tomorrow, Thursday, will be Popcorn Days at 
Silas - - delicious bags of buttery treats on sale during all lunch periods 
for only $1 a bag. 

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
BW PTA Delicious Fundraiser- Be on the lookout - 
Holiday Chocolate Smash Bombs will be sold for $7 each. Chocolate 
bombs filled with your choice of Jelly Beans or M&M’s which includes a 
mallet for smashing. Great for Easter Baskets or a Passover Treat!

As the cooler weather arrives, please label all jackets, sweatshirts, hats, 
etc., so we can return them to your child if they get misplaced.  We will 
be going outside as often as possible for recess and Physical Education 
Classes. Please remind your children to come to school in the proper 
attire.      

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Our Jump Rope for Heart campaign will wrap up this week.  Due to the 
challenges of having student’s jump rope while following proper guidelines 
for health and safety, our classes will be participating in a dance challenge 
as the culminating activity. The deadline for donations has been extended 
to this Friday, so please consider contributing to this important cause, 
if you have not already done so. So far, we have raised $4,000 for the 
American Heart Association. This means two teachers and our Assistant 
Principal, Mrs. Davis, will be slimed! If we raise $7,000, I will be slimed, 
and if we raise $10,000 our wonderful Superintendent, Dr. Bennardo, has 
agreed to be slimed as well. So keep those donations coming in.

We are also completing the Goldilocks trials this week. Our fifth graders 
did a great job with all of their performances. Thank you to our teachers 
and staff that helped to make this enjoyable for all!

Since most of the snow is melting and we have been experiencing some 
warmer temperatures, teachers and lunch staff will be taking students 
outside for some activities in the blacktop areas. So please remember to 
send your child to school dressed appropriately for the weather so they 
can enjoy some time outside with their class
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News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Oakwood’s Kindness initiative continues! Our students were excited to 
participate in Kindness Week, and we would like to thank all of our stu-
dents, staff and families who participated in the World Kindness Chal-
lenge by making paper chains designed with kindness in mind.  We have 
learned that the challenge deadline has been extended, so if you still 
would like to submit the kindness paper links, you can send them in by 
Friday, March 26th. We will be continuing this positive initiative during 
the days, weeks and months to come.  

This week, we are celebrating Read across America!  The goal of this 
great week is to motivate our children to love reading. On Monday, we 
shared funny books, and on Tuesday, we read books by the famous 
author, Dr. Seuss.  Some of our students and staff also wore fun Dr. 
Seuss shirts, hats or even Seuss socks. Wednesday brings Read a Shirt 
Day, where all are encouraged to wear shirts with positive messages or 
quotes.  On Thursday, Be a Reading Buddy Day will encourage all to 
recommend a book to someone, and we wrap up the week on Friday 
with Free Reading Choice Day.  All options are available for students to 
read anything they want like comic books, directions or even a cereal 
box.   We hope everyone enjoys Read Across America Week. 

We hope that you are all able to join us on Friday, at 7pm, for the long 
anticipated PTA Lip Sync Battle.  We are eager to see all of the perfor-
mances, but we are especially excited to see our very own Oakwood 
Stars sing, dance and groove to Happy from the movie Despicable Me 
3.  It is a night not to be missed....Go Oakwood! 

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts on In-
stagram and Twitter!  We are very excited to share all of the wonderful 
things happening to enhance and build on our home-school connection!  
If you are interested in following us, please see the information below:
Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

Wishing all of our families a warm and bright week!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
It is hard to believe that we have turned the calendar to March already.   
We are hopeful that March will be a mild month, and our plan is to once 
again have our students go outside for both recess and Physical Educa-
tion classes.  Due to the fact that all of our grassy areas are either still 
snow-covered or extremely soggy and muddy, we are planning when 
the weather cooperates to hold physical education classes on the back 
blacktop, and hold our recess program in the front bus loop (which will 
be blocked off to traffic).  Please be sure to send your children to school 
properly dressed for the day’s weather and in footwear that is safe for 
physical activity.  
 
Thank you to our wonderful PTA for last Friday’s Family Fun Magic 
Show.   It was great to see so many families logged on and enjoying not 
only some magic tricks, but also getting some “insider tips” on how to 
perform various magic tricks as well.  We realize that these are unusual 
and challenging times for all, and appreciate all that our PTA has done to 
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continue to bring these family events to our Countrywood Family. 
 
We also have our virtual monthly PTA meeting Tuesday night, March 2nd, 
at 7 pm. Please use your child’s SHUFSD credentials to log on with goo-
gle meet code CWPTA2020. We hope to see you there! 
 
Our Countrywood PTA has teamed up with our Countrywood staff to cel-
ebrate our masked readers.   Throughout the week our students will hear 
from various mystery readers from Countrywood, and each class will 
have an opportunity to guess which Countrywood staff member has been 
reading.  Classes that guess correctly will be entered into a raffle where 
they can win prizes for their class.  This fun event leads right into our 
March online Book Fair which is being held through March 18th.  Please 
see the PTA flyer that was shared earlier this week with details and the 
QR Code.

If your schedule allows, please join in supporting our wonderful PTA 
Council this Friday evening, at 7 pm, for the Lip Sync Battle.  One of our 
very talented Countrywood staff members will go up against staff from 
the other six South Huntington Schools.  You can enjoy this virtual event 
from the comfort of your home and get to see who will be the winner as 
they lip-sync songs from popular movies.  A huge thank you goes out 
to our very special Countrywood staff member who was kind enough to 
participate.    Tune in later this week to find out who this mystery staff 
member is.
 
Looking ahead to next week, on Tuesday, March 9th, SHEF will be hold-
ing a virtual Countrywood and Maplewood BINGO night.  Information is 
posted on Countrywood and SHEF’s social media pages, as well as your 
child’s Google Classroom.   Please reach out to the office with any ques-
tions.

We wish you a safe, healthy, and wonderful week ahead.  

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

3.....9.....20.....21..... BINGO!
Register this week to join the Countrywood and Maplewood Wildcats 
all-virtual BINGO NIGHT! Tuesday, March 9th, from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. $10 
registration per family on SHEFINC.ORG

Bonus - Family Meal Deal offers available that night from community 
favorite Rincon Criollo!  Follow SHEF on Facebook and Instagram.
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New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

News from South Huntington PTA Council
The South Huntington Council of PTAs is excited to present the first-ever 
district-wide Lip Sync Battle “Lip Sing for Scholarships” this Friday, March 
5th, 2021, at 7 p.m. A link to the virtual event will be sent to all of our district 
families next week. Please be on the lookout!

The mystery performers have recorded their songs. We also have amaz-
ing sponsors lined up to support this event.

Voting is currently open!  Visit: shcouncil.memberhub.store and click on 
the donation link to vote. Each vote is $1.00. Give and vote as much as 
you like! Please make sure to let us know which school you are voting for 
so we can calculate the winner for bragging rights!

As a bit of an incentive to our amazing families, we are entering every vote 
into a raffle for a $75 gift card to a local restaurant!  The more you vote the 
more chances you have to win!

News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
The Special Education PTA would like to shout out a warm thank you to 
all the administrators and staff that helped and supported our parents/stu-
dents with our last month’s transition meeting.  We appreciate your help.
Please join us on March 16th, 2021 for our next virtual monthly PTA Meet-
ing.  Our faculty grant program is on the way.  A link to our forms and 
applications is on our google site. Email will also be sent to building admin-
istrators.  Thank you.

The Weeks to Come

Please log onto your school’s web page for further information and 
important dates

Whitman Sports

No spectators allowed at home games/meets.

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/


SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Summer 
2021 
Youth 

Basketball
Program

NEYSA
Mar/May
Tennis 

Lessons

South 
Huntington 

Youth
 Lacrosse

Registration

Become a 
Wildcat
Booster

Club
Member!

HBC
 Soccer 
Spring 
2021 

Registration

Virtual 
Wine 

Tasting 
Night

3/25/21

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

South 
Huntington 
Soccer 

Club 
Spring 2021
Registration

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Wildcat 
Summer 
Camps 
2021 

Informational 
Meeting

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 
Camp W

Day
 Camp
2021

Gan Isreal 
Day Camp
Open for 
Summer

2021!

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/4ab2d3bab2a09864d7ea985566c12f85464c5df0.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/51b18812ee68575f13fe3b77b9ef5443ff5c0660.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/277943a851a52867ba04a93d676a907f70fc32bc.png?dl
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7bda5bc28d5902975e282a28ea0039c1e3bcf46a.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/02f432e953bbaff7c1d63ea38d62b1b61df700a2.pdf?dl
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e82b0e6299388a3fe59945ba9b470d3b0da12ff2.pdf?dl
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/7977cbb5f7563f1d85d9162fe8018913bf088b17.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/
http://campwdaycamp.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/f603aac6f15e1c35ca06b2b1bb11ff8bab6322e6.jpg


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

